FRANCESTOWN HERITAGE COMMISSION
Minutes of Meeting June 11, 2011

Present were Michele Ferencsik, Maureen vonRosenvinge, Mary Lindstrom and Barbara Caskie.

The Minutes of the May 2011 meeting were read and approved.

Maureen had a brief meeting with Mike Petrovick and Ted Fellows, the engineer who will be doing the
inspection of the Town Hall. It was determined that there is a cracked joist and sagging roof. It was
discussed whether to ask Skip Kullgren to temporarily shore up & the roof. There is to be a formal inspection
report with the Commission, Mike and the Engineer on June 25" at the Town Hall.

Town Council approved of the contract with Mike Petrovick.

There is a request of $500 to get started.

There will be a public meeting regarding the findings of the engineering study. Should meeting be at the
Town Hall? Ask the Engineer if there is a safety issue. Mike will need to be at the meeting to answer any
questions from the public.

Mary Lindstrom emailed Sarah Pyle, asking her to change the date of the Commission’s meetings from
the 1% Saturday of the month to the second and to add it to the web site.

The public meeting should be put on the Town’s web site.

Michele was thanked for reporting of the Memorial Day Cemetery Program and has agreed to follow through
for 2011.

Maureen said that LCHIP will give 50% of funds (8K) half way through the project and it must be matched.
The second half will be given upon completion. We need to raise three thousand dollars by August.

The meeting was adjourned at 9:40.



